
Area Partnership Development etc noted. 
 
8 With reference to the minutes of 18th February 2025, there was submitted a 
report by the Head of Policy and Corporate Governance advising of the work being 
carried out to address child and family poverty across the city and the need to align 
this with Area Partnership plans, with updated reports to be provided to future 
Partnership meetings. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(1) noted the report; and 
 
(2) expressed its concerns that in future the number of meetings per year might 

be reduced, which was currently 4 each year. 
 
 


